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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

May Day and Spring Fayre Arrangements 

SATURDAY 2nd MAY 2015 
 

May Day - children should assemble at 1.45pm on the school 

playground ready to be part of the procession to leave at 2pm 

prompt to walk to the Maypole in the centre of the village.  We will 

then have the crowning of this year’s May Queen, Millie Allott 

followed by the dancing. 

 

The dancers are invited to take part in the children's tea party 

afterwards which is kindly donated by parents and carers.  Due to 

the numbers of children dancing the tea will be for the dancers only 

who will be seated in the school hall from 3pm.  If you are able to donate party food, please indicate on the slip 

below.  The school will be open from 12.15pm to 1.45pm for you to drop off food in the school hall.  Please make 

sure that fresh food is on paper plates and wrapped, or in tins or plastic boxes.  

 

May sticks  

All children in Year R to Y4 require a may stick.  Girls in Class A also require a posy.  For a may stick you will 

need a 1 metre cane, doily and white ribbon for a bow.  There will be a meeting for all parents new to May Day 

on Wednesday 22nd April at 8.45am in the staff room for more information but if you are unsure of anything 

please do ask your child’s class teacher. 

 

Clothing - All girls to wear white dresses. All boys to wear grey shorts/trousers, white shirt, red tie, and a 

grey jumper if required.  We have some dresses for sale in the hall and if you have any outgrown items for  

 

Turn the page for more information 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

MAY DAY TEA - SATURDAY 2nd May 2015 

 

Name of child/ren  ........................................................................................................ 

 

I am prepared to donate for children’s tea: 

 

Sandwiches .............. …………………. (Filling ...........................................) 

 

Sausage rolls ...................................        Cake ……………………………………..  

 

Biscuits ...................................       Crisps ……………………………………….      Other …………………………………….  

 

For Spring Fair refreshments: 

 

Cakes ………………………………………………………………………………………………………   Other ……………………………………………………….. 
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resale please bring them into school as soon as possible.  Red ties can be purchased from the office for £2.  

The May Queen will also have a headdress of flowers, provided by FOBS, only Year 5 girls have flowers in their 

hair. 

 

 

Spring Fair – there will be a Spring Fair in school after the dancing with a variety of stalls situated on the 

playgrounds. This is being organised by FOBS. Please see a member of the FOBS committee if you are able to 

offer some help with this event. Refreshments will also be available for adults and non-dancing children in the 

school and contributions for this would be most welcome. Please indicate on the slip below if you are able to 

contribute to this. Any prizes for the raffle or tombola will be welcome and can be dropped off at the school 

office by Friday 24th April.  

  

We are proud to be able to continue with this lovely village tradition and we are hoping for some sunshine! Let’s 

make this a real village community event. Bring your friends, family and neighbours and enjoy dancing and then 

come and join us at school for the tea and the Spring Fair! 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E de Looze 

 


